
PACIFIC POWER 
A DIVISION OF PACIFICORP 

February 25, 2016 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY 

Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
Salem, OR 97301-1166 

Attn: Filing Center 

825 NE Multnomah, Suite 2000 
Portland, Oregon 97232 

Re: Docket AR 555-PacifiCorp's Comments in Support of Proposed Changes to OAR 
860-038-0300(2) 

PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power (PacifiCorp or Company) appreciates the opportunity to provide 
comments regarding proposed changes to the portfolio options and labeling rules under OAR 
860-038-0300(2). 

PacifiCorp has been an active participant in this proceeding since 2011, and would like to 
commend staff for its leadership in conducting a thorough and robust review of the issues in this 
rulemaking. The Company is especially appreciative of the open and collaborative process that 
allowed all involved stakeholders numerous opportunities to be heard. 

In Order No. 14-067, the Public Utility Commission of Oregon directed parties to address the 
frequency of when the price, power source, and environmental impact information is provided to 
customers. PacifiCorp supports the proposed rule change to require annual notifications, and 
also believes that providing cost information that is tailored to average residential usage data will 
provide valuable information to customers. 

Please contact Ariel Son, Regulatory Projects Manager, at (503) 813-5410 if you have any 
questions. 

Sincerely, 

R. Bryce 
Vice President, Regulation 


